Call for Student Ambassadors

JOIN THE TEAM!

The Canadian Society for the Study of Religion/La Société Canadienne pour
I'Etude de la Religion (CSSR/SCER) is currently looking for students interested
in serving as Student Ambassadors for our organization. These students act as
local liasons between their home institution and the CSSR/SCER, ensuring that
their student body is kept up-to-date on all academic, funding, and
professionalization opportunities offered throughout the year by the
CSSR/SCER.

Volunteer Term:
1 year, with a minimal time commitment.

Position Description:
As Student Ambassador, you will receive emails from the graduate student
member-at-large regarding calls for papers, funding opportunities, job
postings, paper competitions, etc., and ensure that the student body in your
department receives the information.

Why This Position May be of Interest:

The CSSR/SCER is one of the largest Canadian academic societies oriented to
the scholarly study of religion. In addition to our annual meeting that hosts
panels, round tables, and professionalization luncheons, the CSSR/SCER offers
undergraduate and graduate funding opportunities related to conference
travel and paper presentations, as well as the opportunity to write/review for
the scholarly journal Studies in Religion/Sciences Religieuses.

The role of CSSR/SCER Student Ambassador is an excellent way to
get involved in the organization and connect with the community!

If interested, please email the graduate student member-at-large,

Chris Miller, at cssrstudents@gmail.com. Positions will be filled on a
first-come, first-served basis, with preference given to new
applicants

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE CSSR/SCER, PLEASE VISIT US AT
WWW.CSSRSCER.CA
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